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“Friendship Is Essential To The Soul”     June,  2022 

 
In This Issue 
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 Lest We Forget…. 
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 Youth Leadership Conference 

• Congratulations :  Basileus  Bro. Charles Allen III 
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                       Bro. Charles Allen III 

           Basileus  

 

Rho Phi Chapter 2021-2022 Officers: 

Basileus: Bro. Charles Allen III 

Vice-Basileus: Bro. Adrian Thibodeaux 

Keeper of Records and Seal: Bro. Darrin Browder 

Asst. Keeper of Records and Seal: Bro. Ryan Banks 

Keeper of Finance: Bro. Bobby Major III 

Keeper of Peace: Bro. Steve Crandle 

Reporter: Bro. Keith Taylor Sr. 

Chaplain: Bro. Michael Raymond 

Parliamentarian: Bro. Kyle Augillard 

Chapter Counselor: Bro. Marion Floyd 

Immediate Past Basileus: Bro. Jerome Tinguee 

Other Fraternity Officers: 

S.E. Louisiana State Representative: Bro. Rene Metoyer 
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• 83rd Grand Conclave Registration  Update 

• U.N. Special Consultative Status  

• Reclamation and Retention Announcement 
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Ninth District News 

• Summer Council Meeting  

• 86th District Meeting Early Registration Information 
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CHAPTER NEWS 

Lest We Forget….. 
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Jazz Festival Fund Raiser 

April 29—May 8, 2022 —Rho Phi Chapter held its annual scholarship fund raiser. Chapter brothers volunteered their 

time at the New Orleans Jazz Festival for 7 days  scanning  tickets at the entrances to the festival. All monies raised 

during this event fund scholarships that are given to college bound minority students in the New Orleans area. 

Note: More pictures  can be viewed on chapter’s website: https://rhophi.org/photos 
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  May  14, 2022 -  Rho Phi Chapter, held its second annual Youth Leadership Conference. This year’s theme was 

P.U.S.H. (Push Until Success Happens). Due to Covid-19 restrictions, the event was held virtually.  Speakers included 

brothers from Rho Phi and others in the community who spoke on various topics that encouraged young men and 

women to P.U.S.H towards their goals.   

Note: More pictures  can be viewed on chapter’s website: https://rhophi.org/photos  

2022 Youth Leadership Conference 
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Congratulations  

Bro.  Clint Smith Jr. whose son Clint III  received his Doctor of 

Philosophy (PhD) degree from Harvard University. Dr. Smith III 

also is the  grandson of Bro. William Sutton Sr. and the nephew 

of Bro. Will Sutton Jr.  

Bro.  Nick Spears on his election as 

King Zulu 2023.   

Bro.  Rod West who was featured in the       

Summer 2021 edition of the Oracle Magazine 

(page 122). 

Basileus Charles Allen III on his appointment as         

Assistant Ninth District Keeper of Records and Seal. 

Bro.  Raymond Mondy Jr. on receiving his     

Bachelor in Science (BS) Degree in Mechanical      

Engineering  from Tuskegee University. 
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Initiation Anniversaries 

 

                        

 

  

  

   

 June 09, 1979 — Bro. Clinton Smith Jr. — Sigma Alpha 

               

Congratulations to the following Rho Phi chapter brother on the anniversary of his                

initiation into Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc. in June. 
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International News  

Grand Conclave Registration Update 
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United Nations Special Consultative  Status   
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Reclamation and Retention Announcement 
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Ninth District News 

Summer Council Meeting 

Brothers of the Mighty Ninth District, 

  

It is my prayer that this communication finds you well, prospering,  and in good health, even as 

your soul prospers. 

  

Our 2022 Ninth District Summer Council Meeting (SCM) will be held on Saturday, July 16, 2022 in 

Little Rock, Arkansas. Hotel information will be announced once contracts are finalized. It is our 

intention, based on demand, to offer a hybrid approach to this year's SCM to allow those not able 

to attend in person to stream the meeting via Zoom. 

 We will provide updates and additional information as it becomes available (we should have ho-

tel and registration information by the end of this week). 

 In Friendship, 

 Bro. Harold L. Bailey 

Ninth District Representative 

9thDistrictDR@oppf.org 
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86th District  Meeting Early Registration  

Early Bird registration for the 86th Ninth District meeting, March 29, 2023 – April 1, 2023. Tulsa, OK 

will open on Thursday June 16, 2022 and close on Thursday June 30, 2022 at 11:59 PM Central. You 

will need to login to the Ninth District website to register for the meeting. 

  

Early Bird Registration Rates (6/16/2022 – 6/30/2022): 

Undergraduate - $125 (this rate will remain throughout the registration process) 

Graduate - $150 

Quette - $150 

Visiting Brothers (other Districts) - $200 

  

Regular Registration Rate (7/1/2022 – 12/31/2022): 

Undergraduate - $125 (this rate will remain throughout the registration process) 

Graduate - $200 

Quette - $150 

Visiting Brothers (other Districts) - $200 

  

The DoubleTree by Hilton Tulsa Downtown is the host hotel. We will provide a link for reservations 

at a later date. 
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CONTACT US 

  

          For more information on Rho Phi Chapter send an email to: 

          Bro. Keith Taylor/Chapter Reporter: reporter@rhophi.org 

 

          Visit us on the web: 

          https://rhophi.org 

 

          Or the chapter’s social media sites: 

           Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/rhophinola 

           Twitter:      https://twitter.com/RhoPhiOPP 

           Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/rhophiomegas 


